
 
 

Forest Hills Technical Director 

Anderson High School (2) 

Turpin High School (1-2) 
 

 

Theatrical Technical Director(s) 

● Anderson High School and Turpin High School are currently seeking 3-4 Technical Directors for 

the 2020-2021 school year and beyond.  Applicants must have graduated from a 4-year 

College or University.  A degree in Technical Theatre (or related field) is optimal, but not 

required, however experience in Technical Theatre is a must.  We are looking for applicants 

who work well with others, want to engage with young people and who are eager to develop 

and expand their skills in the technical theatre world.  These are paid positions. 

 
A​pply by emailing a current resume and letter of interest to Chad Weddle at 

chadweddle@foresthills.edu no later than ​3:00 PM on Monday, September 14th, 2020. 

 
 

Forest Hills Board Policy 4122 - Nondiscrimination and Equal Employment Opportunity: 
The Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including 
sexual orientation and transgender identity), disability, age, religion, military status, ancestry, genetic 

information (collectively, "Protected Classes"), or any other legally protected category, in its programs 
and activities, including employment opportunities. 

 
 

Individuals with certain criminal history will be disqualified from employment with the 
Forest Hills School District Board of Education. 

 
 

 

 

 


